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Fourth cruise ship departs Port Kembla 
 

Following successful provisioning of food, goods and fuel, last night the fourth cruise ship, the Voyager of the Seas, 
departed Port Kembla. There are no more vessels currently booked to enter the port.  
 
Provisioning was provided at the request of the NSW Government so that the cruise vessels can safely leave 
Australia. All activities were overseen by NSW Police and strict protocols and procedures were implemented to 
ensure the safety and wellbeing of all workers involved and the wider community. 

 

For more information please contact NSW Ports on 0410 597 547 or vida.cheeseman@nswports.com.au 
 

About NSW Ports  
NSW Ports manages Port Botany and Port Kembla, key export and import gateways connecting to global markets, and the Enfield Intermodal Logistics 
Centre and the Cooks River Intermodal Terminal. NSW Ports is a private consortium of leading institutional investors: IFM Investors (including Cbus, 
HESTA and Hostplus), AustralianSuper, Tawreed Investments Limited and Q Super. Our shareholders represent over six million Australian superannuation 
fund members and are long term investors with interests in a range of Australian infrastructure assets. 

 


